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STUDENT ID NUMBERS
Student Identification Numbers
Student ID numbers (also called 900 numbers) are assigned to replace
social security numbers as the student‘s primary identifier. The assigned
ID number will appear on the MyVCCCD account once it has been logged
into. It will also appear on printed mailers and notices from the College and
on faculty attendance, drop, and grade rosters.

Social security numbers will still be collected for such purposes as
statistical reporting, financial aid, and Hope Scholarship Tax Credit
reporting.

Students are strongly encouraged to use only their Student ID numbers in
all College related business as it provides them with additional security and
confidentiality.


